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Dear Parent(s) 

 

Welcome to Year 5!  I hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing summer holiday that has left your children 

refreshed and keen to start school again.   

 

The grid below gives you information about what we are learning about this term as well as when homework is due.   

 

Main topic areas Changes in the lives of children since the 1930s  

PE days 

 

Monday and Wednesday. PE kit will be provided and kept in school as 

usual. The children will need to bring trainers and, when the weather 

becomes colder, joggers and a top for outside games. 

Class book   Goodnight Mr Tom By Michelle Magorian. 

Homework  Spellings and X-tables (signed off at least 5 times). 

Additional homework related to maths and literacy topics given out on a 

Wednesday to be handed in the following Wednesday. 

Times tables Tested  weekly. 

Reading  We encourage the children to read at least three times a week, of course 

we would love them to read more!  

Spellings  Tested weekly. 

School trip We are currently planning this in class – ask the children about it in a 

couple of weeks!  

 

 

 

We hope that the children are looking forward to a great year in year 5 and are ready to work hard and enjoy 

themselves. 

 

 

 
Leopards Class 

                     
 


